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Memo 

To: Board of Education 

From: Lane Findlay 

Date: July 16, 2025 

Re: Private Security Officer for Two Rivers High School 

  
 

Board Members, 
 
The district recently completed the RPF process to select a company that will provide an armed, 
private security officer at Two Rivers High School. The officer’s primary responsibility will be to 
operate the school’s weapon detection system located at the main entrance, which is expected to 
greatly enhance campus security. Following a thorough review, the selection committee has 
chosen Priority Protection Group, based in Ogden, to receive the contract. The committee felt 
strongly about partnering with a local company for this service. This will be a pilot project, and the 
contract will be reviewed annually to assess its effectiveness and value to the school.     
 
School Year Days/Year Annual Hours Annual Lump Sum 

2025-2026 180 1440 $46,440.00 

2026-2027 180 1440 $47,833.20 

2027-2028 180 1440 $49,268.20 

2028-2029 180 1440 $50,746.24 

2029-2030 180 1440 $52,268.63 

Contract total   $246,556.27 

 
 
Lane Findlay 
Weber School District 
Public Information & Safety Officer 
lafindlay@wsd.net 
Office (801)476-7821 
Cell (801)920-9015 

 


